
 

SAINT JAMES ANGLICAN CHURCH 
FAMILY EASTER SERVICE 

MARCH 30, 2024 
 

 

Welcome and Introduction 

Opening prayer 

Sharing of the Easter Story  

Children’s Song from Day Camp ..................  

 ................................... Praise Ye the Lord 

Prayer activity:  

One of the reasons Jesus was willing to die 

was because of the great love he had for the 
people in his community, his country and 

around the world.  He wanted them to have 
the opportunity for a better life.  One where 

they weren't judged or mistreated.  Who do 
you think needs prayer today? Is there a 

particular community or country that needs 
our prayers? What more can we do to make 

this world a better place for all? 
(quiet music will play while we complete this 

activity) 

 

Closing Song .............................................  

 .......................... Sing out an Easter Song 

 

25TH ANNUAL “KEN HUBBARD 
MEMORIAL” 

PARISH LOBSTER SUPPER 
 

Saturday, April 27th / Pick-ups 4:00 - 5:30 p.m. 

at the St. Margaret’s Bay Legion, Seabright 
 

 

Lobster Dinner $30 / Baked Ham Dinner $15 

includes: Homemade Potato Salad & Coleslaw, 

Roll, and Homemade Carrot Cake 
 

Preparation Day is Friday, April 26th 

beginning at 9:00 a.m. in Saint George’s Church Hall. 
 

For ticket information contact 

Dorothy Dauphinee at 902-826-2305. 
 

 
 

HONEY BAKED CHICKEN SUPPER 
With Gingerbread Dessert with Whip Cream 

 

on Saturday May 25th from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m. 

at St. George’s Church Hall. 
 

“Eat in or Take Outs”. 

Costs for these meals are: 

Adults; $20.00,  Children; 12 and under 

$8.00.  Preschoolers are free. 

Mark the date on your calendar now. All Welcome. 
 

 

2024 FRED MASON MEMORIAL 

SCHOLARSHIP 
 

Each year the parish offers a $1,000 scholarship to 

post-secondary (university, community college, etc.) 

students. Applications must be received by April 15th. 

More details are available on the parish web site (just 

click on the About Us tab) or by contacting Archdeacon 

Brieanna at 902 499-8644. Memorial Donations to help 

build up the Scholarship are always welcome: contact 

Dorothy at 902-826-2305 for more information. 

 


